

CENTRAL OFFICE POST-GRADUATE DEPARTMENTS UTKAL UNIVERSITY

Proceedings of the all faculty meeting held on 02.09.2023 at 04.00 P.M in the P.G. Council Hall

The meeting of the Post-Graduate Council, Utkal University is held on 02.09.2023.

Business Transacted

- The Chairperson welcomed the Vice Chancellor, Warden, P.G. Hostels, Director, CDC, IQAC & Coordinator World Bank who were on the dais & the 114 teachers colleagues from different departments & SFCs. The faculties were thanked profusedly for their support & cooperation to make the induction programme a grand success.
- The faculties were requested to take the help of the UECH & launch a soft skill development programme once a week for the newcomers students in their respective departments & place them in their Departmental Routine.
- The Vice- Chancellor also thanked all the teachers for their unhesitating support to make the induction a grand success. She told about the revisit of NAAC for a revaluation & projected the qualitative point where the Departments, constituent unit have to make a better projection of the activities they have actually undertaken. She requested all the teachers to cooperate & support in this process of preparing for the ensuing NAAC visit.
- Director, IQAC apprised the house about the 3 different visit dates given by the University for NAAC visit. He requested the heads to update their Departmental website, relook at the Departmental presentations. The Directors, IQAC requested the Departments to go ahead with their FDP & Value Added courses & the plan of action before all the teachers present.
- The Warden, P.G. Hostels also asked the teachers to give their valuable suggestions to improve the performance of the University in the forthcoming peer team visit.
- The teachers gave different valuable suggestions which were recorded for implementation.
- The Warden, P.G. Hostels finally extended a formal vote of thanks with which the meeting came to an end.

Chairperson, P.G. Council